
From: Katherine Blonski <KATHERINE.BLONSKI@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 11:52 AM 
To: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Nicholas Sposato <Nicholas.Sposato@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Notification of Donation 
 

Good Morning Reshma and Steve,  
 
Alderman Sposato accepted a donation on behalf of the City on February 15, 2022. This 
consisted of 12 skids of hand sanitizer to be distributed to City of Chicago residents and schools 
from Mr. Kenneth LoBianco. The hand sanitizer was donated because it is soon to be expired 
and was to be destroyed if not used. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Katherine Blonski 
Chief of Staff 
Office of Alderman Nicholas Sposato 
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